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Éy kwesé e’mi – welcome – it is good that you are here! 
With June, brings transitions for our students as they wrap up the school 
year, our grade 5's as they say good bye to Central, and to some of our 
staff who are moving on. We know that those who are lucky enough to be 
a part of Central carry that in their heart to SWIM for success where ever 
they go. We hope everyone can enjoy the last month together in a 
FINtastic way! 

The changes we have so far: 
Ms. Errington & Ms. Forstbauer - our Temporary EAs will leave us, but 
we hope to see them back at Central in the future.

Focus of the Month - Being Warm-Hearted: I can speak and act kindly.

 Cultural Celebration - Each month, our students 
learn about cultural celebrations that some families 
within our school may recognize. We are learning 
about National Indigenous Peoples Day! 

June 2
June 3
June 6 
June 13
June 19
June 20 
June 23
June 24
June 26 

Assembly
PAC Meeting @5:30pm School Library
School Spirit Day: Rainbow Day 
Grade 5 Year End Celebration Field Trip
District Track & Field Meet
SWFT: Ruby Creek - National Indigenous Peoples Day 
Year End Gallery Walk Gr. 3-5 @10:30-11:30
Sports Day & Hot Lunch: Hot Dogs
Last Day: Early Dismissal @11:20 & Grade 5 Clap Out

Have a safe Summer Break!

School Updates 

Reporting a Student Absence - To report your child absent we have a 
Safe Arrival program. These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a 
week. Future absences can be reported at any time. You can use one of 
the SchoolMessenger App or call 1-833-698-6567.  Please shift to this 
rather than emailing our office staff. 

HUB - The HUB is open 8:15-8:45am & 
2:00-2:30pm Tuesdays/Wednesdays/Thursdays. Come 
get food items, resources and connection with Ms. 
Choumont, Ms.Notenbomer & Ms. Mann. They can 
help answer questions to support you or your child. 

Sports Day - On Tuesday, June 24th we welcome families to cheer their 
child on! Students dress in their Squad Colour (from PE class) participate 
in activities, races and tug-o-war! The event is from 9am-12pm at the 
school outside - rain or shine! 

CCECSS Update - Please email ccecsscoordinator@gmail.com for 
rental bookings for Birthdays and other events. The AGM is on June 11th 
@5pm. All who have had a student attend a program offered is welcome 
to attend. 

PAC Update - Hot lunch is ordered online at www.munchalunch.com  
June Hot Lunch partners with our School Sports Day. Hot Dogs 
(Meat & Veggie option) and other items will be available. Families joining 
that day can order online for yourself as well! There will be a concession 
selling other small items throughout the day.

Thank you to our PAC and Families - this year's fundraising supported: 
Grade 5 Sweaters, purchasing the 4 benches surrounding the soccer 
field, One School One Book, & 12 field trips!  

Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday, June 3rd @ 5:30pm in the Library
All are welcome - child friendly space! 

Dates To Remember

School Wide Field Trip - To celebrate National Indigenous Peoples Day, 
we venture to Ruby Creek on June 20th. We will keep it just to our 
students and staff to celebrate Indigenous Peoples Day and learn specific 
teachings to Ruby Creek! 

Toys from Home, Stay Home - We ask that no items (toys, stuffies, etc.) 
from home come to school. They get broken, lost, or cause conflict for 
your child. We have equipment here for students to use. Teachers may 
reach out to families if students continue to bring items.

Weather - We go outside at recess and lunch every
day. With warmer weather coming our way, ensure your
child has a water bottle at school for extra hydration for
outside time! We are not able to apply sunscreen for your
child, but they are welcome to apply it on their own. 

Bike Locks - Thank you to our families who are sending their child with a 
bike lock and helmet to secure their wheels and protect their heads! If 
your child forgets a lock, we have spares that students may borrow for 
the day to secure their bike. Just pop into the Hub to ask, or the office 
when the Hub is closed. 

 Moving Away - We are always sad to have any of 
our families leave. If your family will be moving, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE and let us know 
where so we can help with that transition. You can 
email over the summer as well. 
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